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ñCome to Me, all who are weary and heavy-laden,              

and I will give you rest.                              Matthew 11:28 

Dear Friends in Christ, 

Greetings and love from us to all of you. We 

praise and thank God for all the good happenings 

these past months at our monastery which we 

now share with you in this Journal.  The editors 

of our diocese of origin, Crookston, Minnesota, 

(Northern U.S. border) requested that Sr. Nancy 

be  featured  in  the  OND,  Our  Northland                  

Diocese.  Sisters Luella and Fran, both requested 

that the article be reprinted here on the Southern 

U.S. border. It reveals important aspects of our 

history that we felt you would be interested in.   

Let us move onward with faith and holy zeal! 

Your Sisters 

Sisters Luella, Nancy and Frances  
The Fountain of Life Adoration Chapel 

A Serra Club (vocation club) conference was held at our Montecassino Renewal Center.  Some of the 

guests present were our beloved Bishop, Daniel E. Flores, dedicated Daniel Grady, the international 

president and State Representative and friend, Ryan Guillen.  Sr. Frances is honored to be surrounded 

by this distinctive trio and all of these dedicated people in the line-up. 



Our Year I Oblate Candidates joyfully received the 1,500 year old Rule of St. 
Benedict which is a roadmap to living the Gospel, a roadmap to grow in       
holiness!  The Rule is filled with Scripture along with tried and tested wisdom. 

Chalupa Bingo workers   

eagerly served the players. 

We celebrate Father Jesse Garzaôs ordination to 

priesthood.  He is assigned to Rio Grande City and is 

part of our Benedictine Oblate Community 

Benedictine Oblates celebrate after the Chalupa Bingo by attending the movie ñLittle Boyò.   



 

We were blessed 

with fun -loving 

spring breakers 

and discerners.  

Part of the               

weekend was                                           

participating in            

the ordination of 

Jesse Garza to 

priesthood. 

 

 

 

 

Celebrating           

Dadôs event with 

two dynamic              

music groups 

We are now into our third shipment of Rediscover Catholicism.  It is our way to carry out Pope Francisô                
mandate to persons in consecrated life to ñWAKE UP THE WORLDò. We needed help in that request so we are 
giving these powerful books out at our events: Serra Club guests, discerners, Chalupa Bingo players, oblates, 
guests who come by, post-abortion retreat and our deacon candidates.  Our last event for the calendar year is 
the Concert Under the Stars on October 10th which will be featuring the amazing Starr County Mariachi 
groups, along with food booths.  SAVE THE DATE plus check out www.DynamicCatholic.com and be in awe! 


